
 

 

 
I thought my 
report for the 
last Ledger 
would be my 
last as President 
of Blue Ridge. 
This will be my 
last as Richard 
Money be-
comes our 
chapter Presi-

dent. I am sure the membership has re-
ceived updated information from Frank 
Cason on the 2017 DOAI Southeast rally 
held at the Lazy Days RV Resort. We are 
the host chapter. I think we have over 45 
Blue Ridge members that will be attend-
ing. 
 
Our 2017 Spring rally will in Hatteras, 
North Carolina beginning April 1, 2017.  I 
am sure during our chapter meeting at 
Lazy Days, we will receive more infor-
mation. 
 
When I assumed the office of President, 
our chapter was going through some try-
ing times. I want to thank all members for 
your confidence in me, our board of direc-
tors. Thank you, Frank Cason, for agree-
ing to be our rally chairman for the 2017 
DOAI Southeast rally. I also want to 
thank Glenda for her excellent work on 

the Blue Ridge Ledger and Jim 
Pinkerton for becoming our mem-
bership director. 
 
Thanks for your prayers during 
my prostate cancer treatments. I 
am over half way through them 
and the doctor said that he could 
not be more pleased with the re-
sults. 
 
I hope everyone has a Merry 
Christmas and Happy New year. 
See you in Florida. 
 
Safe travels, 
 
 
 
 
 

 Charlie Harvell 
 Charles Harvell 
 President 
 Blue Ridge Discoverys 
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SPECIAL POINTS  

OF INTEREST 

 
DOAI Southeast Region 

Lazy Days RV Resort 
Seffner, FL 

22-28 Jan 2017 
 

Blue Ridge Spring Rally 
Camp Hatteras 

Hatteras Island, NC 
4-9 Apr 2017 

Early arrival 2-3 Apr 
 

DOAI National Rally 
9-14 Oct 2017 

Shawnee, OK 
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MARGARET ELLEN 
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BECKY REYNOLDS 
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ASST TREASURER 

M IKE HOPKINS 

WAGON MASTER 

BOB ANGUS 

HISTORIAN 

GLENDA ANGUS 

MEMBERSHIP 

J IM P INKERTON 

   For those who have not registered for the 2017 DOAI Rally which we are 
sponsoring, I have included the registration form this last time on Page 7  

Registration forms are also attached for Cape Hatteras at Page 4 
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MASON-DIXON DISCOVERYS 
“VIRGINIA IS FOR LOVERS” RALLY 

JUNE 7 -11, 2017 
Co-Hosts – Sonny and Helen Blackwell & Larry and Mary Anne Weinberg 

 

 

WHERE: AMERICAMP RV RESORT 
 11322 Air Park Road 
 Ashland, VA 23005 
 Phone:  804-798-5298 
 
ARRIVE: Wednesday, June 7, 2017 
DEPART: Sunday, June 11, 2017 
EARLY ARRIVAL:  Monday, June 5, 2017 and Tuesday, June 6, 2017 
 
COST:  $35.00 per night 
 
Call the campground directly.  TELL THEM YOU ARE WITH THE MASON-DIXON 
DISCOVERY RALLY WHEN MAKING YOUR RESERVATION.  They do not re-
quire a deposit to hold your site. 
   
The campground is conveniently located just off I95 at 
Exit 89 in Virginia. It is near the heart of the historic 
Richmond area.  There are civil war battlefields near-
by in Mechanicsville.  Museums, wineries and brew-
eries, shopping, great dining, golf, and flea markets, 
just to name a few of the things to do, are located in 
the area.  Williamsburg, Jamestown, Yorktown, and 
Charlottesville are a one hour drive away. 
   
There is no Rally fee for Mason-Dixon members.  There will be a fee of $5.00 per per-
son for non-members and guests. 
     
Please mark your calendars and make your reservations early as the campground books up 
quickly. 
  
More information will be furnished as it becomes available. 
 



 

 

PAGE 3 VOLUME 5, ISSUE 4 

  Jim & Brenda Fairfax, and Richard Money met at the Outer Banks 6-8 December to check out the facilities 
for the spring rally to ensure a “hit.”   Discover the Outer Banks Rally has now been planned and the regis-
tration form and itinerary is in the newsletter. We think we have planned a rally that will be fun-filled, and 
action-packed for all … our first rally at the Outer Banks. This area of North Carolina is history-filled and 
there are events, including self-guided tours (lighthouses, the Wright Memorial, the Kittyhawk, and sand 
dunes, just to name a few). Everyone should try to plan one day to take the ferry to Ocracoke Island for a 
unique experience. Various games will be available onsite during the duration of the rally. We are looking 
forward to seeing all of you! 

 

Driving Directions 

 WE STRONGLY SUGGEST THAT YOU DO NOT USE A GPS DEVICE! 
  
From the North, 
Chesapeake, VA area.   
Take VA 168 south to NC158 East 
thru Nags Head, NC.   
Then follow NC12 South 
(Cape Hattteras National Seashore) 
to Rodanthe at milepost 40.5. 
 
From the West, 
Interstate 95 area.  
Take Exit 138/US 64 East 
to Manteo/Nags Head, NC. 
Then follow NC12 South 
(Cape Hatteras National Seashore) 
to Rodanthe milepost 40.5. 
 
Access to Hatteras Island  
from the South is available 
via the NC Ferry System from 
Cedar Island to Ocracoke 
then to Hatteras Island.   
www.ncferry.org 

 

NEAREST GROCERY STORE IS APPROXIMATELY 30 MILES … PLEASE COME PRE-
PARED! J 

 

The Planning Team 

http://www.ncferry.org
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Discover the Outer Banks 

Camp Hatteras RV Resort 

24798 NC Hwy 12 
Rodanthe, NC 27968 

April 4-8 (Departure April 9) 
Early Arrival: April 2-3 

Name:     DOAI Number:   

 

Arrival Date:   Departure Date:   

 

Call Camp Hatteras RV Resort at 252-987-2777 to reserve your site.  Mention you are with the Blue Ridge Discoverys.  Our 
rally rates are $50.88 per night for Interior Sound, and $61.48 per night for Sound Front (taxes included). You may pre-pay 
and go directly to your selected site, but must see your Blue Ridge Discoverys host/hostess. Make your reservations with 
Camp Hatteras no later than March 20, 2017.  After this date, all remaining sites held for our rally may be released.  See the 
Camp Hatteras website for their cancellation policy.  

 

Rally Fee  (includes three catered dinners)  

Number of people Attending Rally:  ________________________  X $50.00 each =  ______________________________ 

Golf at Nags Head Golf Links  ($59.00) 

Number of golfers and handicap   _________________ 

Pay at course 

Fishing Trip  

 $1960 for six to gulf stream , 28-30 miles off shore  ________________ 

 $1080 for six near shore, 8-12 miles  ____________________________ 

 $990 deposit due at time of booking for gulf stream 

 $540 deposit due at time of booking for near shore 

Check your preference (Rates are based on six people per boat) 

 

Mail check and this form to:  Mike Hopkins Make Checks payable to Blue Ridge Discoverys 
 5753 Highway 85 North #4444 
 Crestview, FL 32536 
 Rally Fee: ______________________________ 
Rally Questions:  Brenda Fairfax  
 703-328-3935 Total:  _________________________________ 
 bjfairfax@embarqmail.com 
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Campground Hosts 

Camp Hatteras RV Resort Bob & Glenda Angus 
24798 NC Hwy 12, (Mile Post 40.5) Jim & Brenda Fairfax 
Rodanthe, NC 27968 Ray & Susan Gutierrez 
Phone: 252-987-2777 Richard & Jean Money 
Lat, Lon: 35.57815, -75.46606 
www.camphatteras.com 
 
April 4-8, 2017 (Departure April 9) 
Early Arrival April 2-3, 2017 

 
Sun-Mon Apr 2-3  Early Arrival 
 
Tuesday Apr 4 8:00-9:00 Wake-up Call—Coffee & conversation 
(Blue Shirt)  5:00  Happy Hour—BYOB and snacks to share 
  6:00 Welcome Dinner (catered, hamburgers/hot dogs) 
   Games and Fun 
 
Wednesday Apr 5 8:00-9:00 Wake-up Call—Coffee & conversation 
(Maroon Shirt)  9:30/9:40/9:50 Golf tee times at Nags Head Golf Links 
   Others—day on your own 
  5:00 Happy Hour—BYOB and snacks to share 
  6:00 Dinner out together (Diamond Shoals Restaurant at 
   6:30) 
 
Thursday Apr 6 6:00-9:00 Wake-up Call—Coffee & conversation 
(Yellow Shirt)  4:30 a.m.– 4:00 pm Fishing 
  Others—Day on your own 
 5:00 Happy Hour—BYOB and snacks to share 
 6:00 Dinner on your own 
 
Friday Apr 7 8:00-9:00 Wake-up Call—Coffee & conversation 
(Green Shirt)   Day on your own 
  5:00 Happy Hour—BYOB and snacks to share 
  6:00 Catered Dinner (Salad Bar/Baked Potato) 
  7:00 Business Meeting 
 
Saturday Apr 8 8:00-9:00 Wake-up Call—Coffee & conversation 
(Blue Shirt)  4:45 Group Pictures 
  5:00 Happy Hour—BYOB and snacks to share 
  6:00 Catered Dinner (Low Country Boil) 
 
Sunday Apr 9  Checkout, goodbye, and safe travels 

http://www.camphatteras.com
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LAZYDAYS RV RESORT, SEFFNER, FLORIDA  

Our Pot Luck dinner for the Lazy Days Rally will be on Tuesday Evening.  We are asking Blue Ridge Discoverys 
to sign up to bring the meats.  Please plan servings for 10, which would be 6 lbs. of boneless meat (beef, pork or 
chicken), or 8 lbs. of bone-in.  You may let Margaret Ellen (wareaglemom1@gmail.com) know in advance what 
you plan to bring, or sign up at the registration tables at the Rally.  PLEASE COME BY THE POT LUCK  
REGISTRATION TABLE, even if you have sent what you are bringing, We will be confirming your dish and 
asking each participant to bring the recipe for their dish (recipe cards will be provided and an info sheet will be 
given.) We will be setting up the buffet tables as one LONG table, with service from both sides, so if you can pro-
vide 2 serving utensils for your meat that would be very helpful.  We are trying to keep our members informed, so 
if others have questions, you’ll be prepared to answer.  Looking forward to seeing you in January! 
 
Margaret Ellen 
Pot Luck Dinner chair 
 
 
 
First off, I would like to thank you for committing to attend the 2017 DOAI SE Region Rally and Camp Discovery 
at Lazy Days RV Park, Seffner, Florida. Our theme for the rally is "Beach Party".  So plan on having an awesome 
time. 
 
We have a fun filled week of activities planned.  Registration will began at 1 pm on January 22.  During the regis-
tration process you will receive your name tags and  will be able to sign up for Golf, your dish for the pot luck 
meal on Tuesday night, Pet Parade and Easy Meals for the busy Traveler by Jorie Salomon. There will be a $15.00 
charge for this seminar and will be limited to the first 25 that signs up. During the registration you will be able to 
pick up the Camp Discovery Notebook, if you ordered one. Limited quantities will be available for $17.00, should 
you need a copy. 
 
As far as the Pot Luck/Covered Dish meal, your host the Blue Ridge Discoverys will provide all the meat. So just 
think of your best covered dish to bring. Make sure you sign the Pot Luck sheet with the name of your dish. Recipe 
cards will be provide for you to fill out.  Plates, napkins and plastic wear will be provided. 
 
We have five meals planned with entertainment schedule for three of these meals.  We have a movie night on the 
schedule with popcorn. On Sunday night after the meal, we will have  "The Family Feud Game Show".  This show 
will be Professionally run by a Host. Each chapter should put together one or more five person teams. The winner 
of the 2016 Rally was the Blue Ridge Discoverys, so who will be our challengers and try to eliminate the champs. 
 
Now, if you know other members of your chapter that have not registered, they must do this between now and De-
cember 22.  They must call Lazy Days at 800- 905-6627 to make their reservations.  We have the space available 
for 15 or more coaches. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at the Big BEACH Party...... 
 
Frank Cason 
2017 DOAI SE Region Rally Master 
423-552-5257 
cason.frank@gmail.com 
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DOAI 2017 SOUTHEAST REGION RALLY Registration Form 
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Many of you probably experience the same roof drain problem that I do. The little drip rail extenders I 
got from Camping World just aren't long enough to direct the water away from the coach surface or the 
drivers mirror. I know some have used clothes pins but you have to use a ladder to install them and at our 
age we sometimes forget to remove them and they fall off as we go down the road. I took some plastic art 
paint spatulas (photo attached) that I got at Hobby Lobby and modified it a little by grinding a little off 
the handle so the water flows down to the end.  I painted them to match trim color using plastics paint 
Then I drilled a hole in it and the drop rail extensions, used a stainless steel screw and self locking nut to 
permanently mount them (picture attached). Even if a tree branch contacts them you can just use your 
awning wand or cleaning brush handle to move it back in place once you are parked.     

(Courtesy of Bob Angus) 

 

REAR DRAIN 
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Margaret Ellen is recovering from surgery and doing well.  Thank you for letting us know.—7 Dec 2016 

Greetings, Family & Friends; 

 The good news is__I’ll NEVER have another mammogram!! The ‘other’ news is, I’ll be saying “Good-bye” 
to ‘The Girls’ on Wednesday. 

 I AM BLESSED, however! My diagnosis is ‘Stage Zero’, which means what is found remains contained in 
the duct. My treatment options were: 1. Lumpectomy, followed by radiation (NO, thank you!), or 2. Complete mas-
tectomy, with or without reconstruction (3 options for re-con). My decision: I’ll have the Big “M”, and with my fami-
ly history, “Make it a double”! Yes, I also had genetic testing. 

 This process has taken WEEKS!! (7) As is obvious, I have chosen to keep this very private during the process 
of diagnosis, treatment decisions, scheduling, and waiting. I hope you understand. 

 As I said earlier, I am Very blessed. Yes, cancer invaded my body, but we caught it as it stepped in. I am able 
to decide everything about my treatment and have a decent option, considering. While yes, I guess now I’ll be consid-
ered a “Cancer Survivor”, I really feel I have a completely different (much lesser) disease than most others. I only go 
through one surgery, plus the post-op stuff. NO chemo OR radiation to rack my body! 

 I have chosen the treatment options that will have the shortest recovery time, with the least invasion of the rest of 
my body. Yes, “The Girls” will come back (ha!) in another form of puberty, I guess! :-) 

 As confident as I am, I figure there will surely be some difficult days ahead. I’d love having your prayers embrac-
ing us. Yes, our adult children will ‘tag-team’ being with us. While there are many I love and care about, with whom 
my contact is primarily Facebook, I choose not to post this there. However, I no longer consider it a “private matter”. 
It is just impossible to get to everyone at the same time. I hope you’ll help me out here. 

 I’ll see many of you soon, at Wesley UMC, on the pickle ball courts, streets of Augusta, and RV stops in the re-
gion in the weeks/months ahead! YES, we’ll get to go to Tally for Christmas (thanks to our children), and make our 
winter trip to South Florida in January. 

 We count our blessings and are so thankful for all of you who help make our lives complete. 

Love you all bunches!  
Margaret Ellen 

 

A loss in the family … our 4-legged family member, Maximus, is no longer with us … telling you now so no one 
asked and the healing can continue. We had to put him down on November 14 due to an accident at a boarding facility 
in NC. Our hearts are still heavy! 
 
* Continue to keep Jim Fairfax on your prayer list for his knee. He is still spending time at the gym attempting to 
get range of motion in the knee from surgery two years ago, and now the other knee is bothering him … prayers need-
ed.  (Brenda Fairfax) 
 
Please keep Jim Weinberg in your prayers.  Larry & Mary Ann Weinberg’s son is hospitalized and has had more than 
one stroke. The doctors do not know what the problem is yet. 
 
Dick Pryor who is having heart surgery on 20 December needs your prayers. 
 
Keep Charlie Harvell and Kerry Pinkerton who are fighting cancer, in your thoughts also.  
 
Any other member needing prayers 
 



 

 

PAGE 10 BLUE RIDGE LEDGER 

Brenda Fairfax had ambitions of completing her doctorate in December 2016, but there is light in the tun-
nel that she can see. Interviews for the study are almost complete with four remaining in December.  All 
work will be completed no later than February 2017, and the future Dr. Brenda Fairfax, Lord’s willing, 
will march across the stage on June 16, 2017.    

 

Please let me know if you have any problems with the web page.  The service I use is transitioning to a 
new version and procedure (and of course cost) so all the Web Pages I administer for Blue Ridge and the 
Historical Society, etc., are experiencing problems.  The “Members Only” page quit working for several 
hours but was back up yesterday afternoon.  Unfortunately, I’m told I have to live with the changes even 
if I don’t go to the new version—which of course it is not ready for use yet. I have posted the Michigan 
photos and attempted to add those for Bath, New York.  Unfortunately, wasn’t able to get those on and 
was advised to try again today.     

 

Have a wonderful Christmas and we hope to see you all at Lazy Days in January.   (Glenda) 
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FOR THE COOK 

Frank’s Potato Salad 

(6-8 Servings) 

 

4 ea Medium potatoes cubed (I normally use Yukon Gold or red skinned potatoes) 

4 ea Hard boiled eggs 

1 ea Medium onion diced (I use sweet Vidalia onions when available) 

2 ea 16oz Chicken Broth (Use what you need to cover the potatoes) 

4 tbs Pickle Relish (or add more for your taste) 

 Salt & Pepper to your taste 

 Hellmann’s Mayonnaise (I use enough to give a good coating on the potatoes) 

 Paprika as needed for garnish 

 

Boil the potatoes in the chicken broth until they are cooked a little al dente, but not at the 
mushy stage 

 

Drain potatoes and let them cool 

 

Dice three of the eggs and slice the 4th to lay on top of the salad as garnish 

 

Once potatoes have drained and cooled, mix eggs, pickles, onions & mayo 

 

Add sliced egg to top of salad and garnish with Paprika 

(Courtesy Frank Cason) 
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VOLUME 5, ISSUE 4 PAGE 13 



 

 

 

 

PAGE 14 BLUE RIDGE LEDGER 

ORDER FORM FOR BLUERIDGE MERCHANDISE 

NAME:   __________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:  ________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE/EMAIL:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Blue Ridge Discoverys Banner  $25.00 Each Number Ordered ___________ 
 
Blue Ridge Discoverys Caps  $13.00 Each  Number Ordered ___________ 
 
Short Sleeve Blue T-Shirts (Enter Quantity below) 
($8.00 Each)  Small  _____      Med _______  LG _______  XLG ______ 
($9.00 Each)   XXLG _____     XXXLG _______ 
 
Long Sleeve Blue T-shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
($13.00 Each)  Small  ____   Med ___   LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____  XXXLG ____ 
 
Short Sleeve Yellow T-Shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
($8.00 Each)  Small  _____   Med _______  LG _______  XLG ______ 
($9.00 Each)   XXLG _____     XXXLG _______ 
 
Short Sleeve Maroon T-Shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
$8.00 Each)  Small  _____   Med _______  LG _______  XLG ______ 
($9.00 Each)   XXLG _____     XXXLG _______ 
 
Long Sleeve Maroon T-Shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
($13.00 Each)  Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____  XXXLG ____ 
 
Blue Golf Shirts $30.00 Each (Enter Quantity Below) 
Ladies:    Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
Mens:      Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
 
Yellow Golf Shirts $30.00 Each (Enter Quantity Below) 
Ladies:    Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
Mens:      Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
 

OTHER ITEMS (Jackets, etc.) AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST 
 
TOTAL COST OF ORDER  $________________________________ 
 (Make Check payable to Proforma AdMark) 
 

Mail Order Form and check to: 

Proforma Business Impact 
1 Marcus Drive, Suite 104 
Greenville, SC 29615 
(864) 239-0050 (Fax) (864) 239-6611 or (cell) (864) 979-0107 
nancy.quinn@proforma.com 



 

 

    MR. KEN BADGES ‘N SIGNS 
    2505 Clintonville Road – Harrisville, PA  16038 

Email:  mrkenbadges@aol.com 

(800) 398-8307 

 
White/Blue badge with pin. 
A magnetic “pinless” option is an additional $2. (Not recommended if you have a pacemaker) 
Bolo tie and slide are available for an extra $2.50 
NOTE:  The pinless option and bolo option may both be used on the same badge 
 

Phone ____________________________ 
 
Email_____________________________ 
 
Name______________________________ 
 
Address____________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 

 
___________________________________ ________________________________________ 
Name as you want it engraved Name as you want it engraved 
 
______ Name Badges @$7.75  $___________ 
 
______ Bolos (Blue)  (White) @ $2.50 ea  $___________ 
 
______ Magnetic Pinless Option @ $2.00  $___________ 
 
_____ Blue Ridge License Plate (6x12) @ $22.95  $ __________ 
 
______ Tag-up bracket for LP hanging @ $6  $ __________ 
 
______ Shipping & Handling $1.25 per badge; 
 $4 for LP & tag-up  $___________ 

 TOTAL  $___________ 

Make check payable to “Mr. Ken” and mail to above address or fill out the information below for credit card sale. 
You should receive your order within 3 weeks. 

Payment by Credit Card::  _______  MasterCard _______ Visa  _______  Discover 
 
Account# ____________________________ CCV# (# on back panel) ___________ 
 
Name on Card_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

City ___________________________ State ____________ Zip __________________________ 
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BLUE RIDGE DISCOVERYS BADGE ORDER 

mailto:mrkenbadges@aol.com
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BLUE RIDGE DISCOVERYS  

A Chapter of Discovery Owners Association, Inc.  (DOAI) 

Membership Application 

Membership is open to all members of DOAI.  Dues are $15 per year and collected in two-year increments of $30. 
Collecting dues every other year reduces recordkeeping and eliminates the need for members to write small checks 
yearly.  Initial dues are prorated at $1.25 per month in order to synchronize with this schedule.  If you cancel your 
membership, there is no refund for the current year.  However, the next year will be refunded if already paid. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mail this application and your check in proper amount to our treasurer: 
 
 Bob Zumwalt  Phone: (770) 595-3886 
 2969 Gavin Place Email: bz2@me.com 

 Duluth, GA 30096 

 
Date:  DOAI Member Number1   

 

Pilot’s Name:  Co Pilot’s Name:   

 
Address:     

 
City:  State: _____________ Zip:   

 
Home Phone: (     ) ____-________  Pilot’s Cell: (      ) ____-__________  Co-Pilot’s Cell ____________________ 

 
Pilot’s Email: ________________________________ Co-Pilot’s Email ____________________________________ 

 
Discovery Year: _____________ Length: ____________ Model:   

 
Optional: 
Pilot’s Birthday: _________  Co Pilot’s Birthday:  Anniversary   
 (mm/dd) (mm/dd) (mm/dd) 
  
1 You must be a member of DOAI to join.  If your application has been submitted but you have not yet received your 

member number, please contact Bob Zumwalt and he will coordinate with the DOAI Membership Chairman.  
(Revised 1/24/2015 

 

If your membership is mailed in: 
In ODD number years, 
your initial dues will be: 

In EVEN number years, 
your initial dues will be: 

January $15.00 $30.00 

February $13.75 $28.75 

March $12.50 $27.50 

April $11.25 $26.25 

May $10.00 $25.00 

June $8.75 $23.75 

July $7.50 $22.50 

August $6.25 $21.25 

September $5.00 $20.00 

October $33.75 (2 yrs + 3 mon) $18.75 (1 yr + 3 mon) 

November $32.50 (2 yrs + 2mon) $17.50 (1 yr + 2 mon) 

December $31.25 (2 yrs + 1 mon) $16.25 (1 yr + 1 mon) 

 

mailto:bz2@me.com

